
	
	
	
TICCIH	Elections	2025:	Key	Questions	&	Answers	
	
As	 announced	 previously,	 the	 elections	 connected	 with	 this	 year’s	 TICCIH	 General	
Assembly	 to	 be	 celebrated	 in	 Kiruna,	 Sweden,	 on	 Friday,	 August	 29,	 will	 take	 place	
remotely	 and	 before	 the	 congress.	 This	 allows	 people,	 who	 are	 eligible	 to	 vote	 and	
cannot	attend	the	World	Congress	physically,	to	participate	properly,	while	at	the	same	
time	we	free	time	for	Board	members	present	in	Kiruna	to	start	working	on	the	future.	
	
To	know	more	about	what	is	going	on,	please	join	our	Global	Members	Meeting	on	July	
22	 (register	 here),	 or	 see	 the	 Recordings	 of	 that	meeting	 afterwards	 on	 our	 YouTube	
Channel	in	case	you	cannot	participate	in	real	time:	TICCIH	YouTube	channel.	
	
We	anticipate	frequently	asked	questions	in	relation	to	that,	and	here	are	some	answers:	
	
Who	has	the	right	to	vote?	
Our	current	statutes	define	that	in	each	country	where	TICCIH	has	at	least	five	members	
registered	 in	 its	 international	 membership	 system,	 these	 can	 group	 together	 and	
designate	one	person	from	their	group	as	their	National	Representative.		
Please	note	that	this	voting	system	is	about	to	change	and	planned	to	be	replaced	by	a	
one-person-one-vote	system	in	the	next	term.	

	
When	and	how	will	the	voting	take	place?	
Our	Headquarters	will	contact	the	persons	who	have	been	identified	as	eligible	to	vote	
by	email	very	soon.		
The	 voting	 will	 take	 place	 remotely	 during	 a	 time	 period	 starting	 on	 August	 1	 and	
ending	on	August	10	at	midnight.	
	
The	voting	will	be	organized	via	a	Google	form,	though	which	the	votes	can	be	cast.	
	
What	will	the	votes	be	about?	
The	following	three	things	are	put	forward	by	the	current	TICCIH	Board	for	approval	by	
the	people	eligible	to	vote,	and	will	be	shared	publicly	with	the	membership:	

	
1. Minutes	of	the	TICCIH	General	Assembly	2022	in	Montreal	
2. Financial	Report	2022-2025		
3. TICCIH	Board	composition	and	tasks	2025-2028	

	
Who	will	manage	the	process?	
Daniel	Schneider	from	our	Headquarters	is	in	charge	of	managing	the	voting	process.	He	
is	the	primary	contact	person	for	all	people	who	are	eligible	to	vote.		
Contact:	ticcih@mtu.edu		


